
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 2021 

 

 

Via e-mail to katherine.sanchez@austintexas.gov 

 

Ms. Katherine G. Sanchez 

Quality Assurance Manager 

Austin Police Department Forensic Science Bureau 

P.O. Box 689001  

Austin, TX 78768-9001 

 

RE: Forensic Science Commission Self-Disclosure #21.14 – Austin Police Department 

(Toxicology) 

 

Dear Ms. Sanchez: 

 

At its April 16, 2021 meeting, the Commission considered the referenced self-disclosure 

and decided no further action is necessary based upon the root cause analysis and corrective actions 

taken by the laboratory. 

 

Should the laboratory identify any material changes to the information provided, please 

notify the Commission as soon as possible.  Feel free to contact Commission staff with any 

questions or concerns.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Leigh M. Tomlin 

Associate General Counsel 
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